Dear Funding Opportunities Recipients:

With an ongoing commitment to provide excellent services to you, we would appreciate your participation in filling out (electronically) the attached Survey and returning it via email to Jennifer Selfe (Jennifer.Selfe@fldoe.org) in the Grants Development Office by August 8, for tabulation. We truly appreciate you taking the time to do this, and assure you that full consideration will be given to your input. Thank you.

